Newsletter and Email Insert 3

Subject Line: 
2025 Hannaford Helps Schools Checks Are Arriving and 2026 Details!
Body: 
As the holiday season approaches, we want to express our heartfelt gratitude for the incredible support and sense of community demonstrated during the 2025 Hannaford Helps Schools program. 
We’re excited to announce our school is automatically enrolled in the 2026 Hannaford Helps Schools program, which will run from April 5 through May 30, 2026. By coming together as a community, we can raise even more funds for our school. Thank you for your ongoing enthusiasm and support!

